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All In for the Arts 

The arts are essential to our nation’s recovery and well-being. To rebuild a 

strong arts and creative sector we need to go All In for the Arts. 

NASAA is doing just that! Thanks to the 
incredible generosity of a former board 
member and an anonymous donor, we’re 

going all in with a $50,000 matching gift 
opportunity! 

From now until December 31, donations will 
be matched dollar for dollar up to $50,000. 
That means that by the end of the year we 

can raise $100,000 to strengthen state arts 
agencies and boost the arts. 

We’re so excited about the big difference this will make for you and your agency. 
Want more great news? We’re already halfway toward our goal—please give 
today to keep this momentum going!  



No gift is too small, and every dollar counts. You can give online today, or send 

in your donation along with this form. 

You’ll hear more about our All In for the Arts matching gift campaign in the 

coming weeks. Keep an eye out because this year we’re turning up the fun with 
some special challenges and a drawing to win a piece of art. (Hint: everyone who 

donates by the end of the year gets their name entered.) 

Thank you so much for your support!  
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